

September 7th, 2019

Joe Beckenhauer Beckenhauer Construction, Inc 1901 Riverside Blvd. Norfolk, NE 68702-0882

Dear Joe:

I wanted to send a note of Thank you, while complimenting Beckenhauer Construction on a job well done on our project. Your staff did a tremendous job helping us navigate our recent capital improvement project at Norfolk Country Club. We took on a project, that consisted of a very short timeline, while trying to do as much as we could, when we made the switch to design build with your help is when the project took off. As an operator at our facility the knowledge and guidance that BCI provided was very helpful. We truly could not have done a project with this scope without your help.

I especially want to thank the following members of your staff who helped make this project a reality, Ben Fink, Terry Sparks and Dean Uhlenberg. Without their work and time, we would not have been able to accomplish everything in the time we did and more importantly under the budget that was provided. To accomplish this project and deal with a member oversight, committee you were able to come under budget and on time! The work that your team did was second to none and something we are very grateful for. We have a facility our entire membership is proud of and I hope that your team is as well.

I am very appreciative of the help your staff provided as we navigated a renovation of our facility. I know it wasn't always easy dealing with a large building committee, but the professionalism your staff provided made this very smooth for us. We are very fortunate to call you a member and business that The Norfolk Country Club can count on to take our facility to the next level.

I want to Thank you for your experience and expertise as you oversaw our project, and we will have no hesitation giving a recommendation to other prospective clients of yours in the future.

Sincerely,

Gil Russell, PGA General Manager Norfolk Country Club